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Dear Holy Trinity Community, 
 
We have been celebrating Black History Month in a range of ways this  
October. Our Year 5 and 6 children enjoyed a lovely workshop with Joseph 
Coelho, the fantastic author of the Happy Here Anthology. 
 
Each class has been focusing on a particular country with rich, 
cultural heritage this month - from Jamaica to Ghana. Food, music and art 
from these countries has come to Tulse Hill, and it’s been a joy to behold. 
 
Our children will also be learning about black athletes who have changed 
our world in their home learning project this month, and I know that so 
many of our children have the potential to achieve similar success in the 
sporting world having seen them in action on the playground recently! 
 
International Day will be on Wednesday 3rd November. We will be  
holding our International Breakfast for parents and children, every class 
will present their focus country’s culture in the hall with a ‘journey around 
the world’ and an international fashion show will be held in the  
afternoon. We can’t wait to celebrate this event with you, and more  
details will be released next week. 
 
Wishing you a lovely weekend, 
 
Mr Winn 

Holy Trinity  
Class Dojo Champions 

 
 
 

Panther Class are this week’s  
champions with 478 Dojo Points.  

Excellent! 



Our Pupil Values Ambassador this week is Shevaughn for   
demonstrating our school value of happiness by always being 

positive, helpful and kind to others. Well done! 

Our Staff Values Ambassador this week is our Assistant 
Headteacher Ms Saddington. You demonstrate all of our 

school values in all you do for our school. You always go 

over and above to support our pupils and staff. Bravo! 



Black History Month  

Yr1 Pu pils learning all about Jamaica, with some drawing 
the Jamaican flag using iPads. 

Year 6 enjoyed a Reading and Writing session led by    
Joseph Coelho celebra ting his “Happy Here Anthology”   

released to mark Black History Month.  
Pu pils also enjoyed a workshop being inspired to write. 

Yr2 enjoyed a day out a t Adams Ethiopian Restaurant for 
a mouth wa tering food tasting session as part of 

 Black History Month. 



We have been working extremely hard in science this Autumn term 
and have been  enjoying different Science areas and environments. 
This has been happening alongside our updated Science values that 
we believe in. We think Science should be: 
Real – take place out outdoors as well as classroom 
Interactive – involve practical and hands on experiment 
Curious – cover a range of topics to enable children to find things 
out themselves 
Encourage– allow children opportunities to answer their own  
questions they may have. 

Science Update at Holy Trinity 

Our science club is up and 
running. We are hoping to 
achieve the Primary Science 
Quality Mark in March next 

year! 

Children have exhibited their love for science 
during a variety of experiments planned and  
carried out by the members. We were lucky to 

have a parent joining us with one of our  
experiments. 
 
Here are some pictures of some of the other 
learning that has been happening around our 
wonderful school: 

Year 5 used their 
Science, Maths and 
Computing skills to 
find trends in   
data. So many 
links between   
subjects! 

Year 6 created     
periscopes, just like 
those used on    
submarines, to     
understand how 
light reflects to help 
us see. 

Year 2 used the fantastic  
outdoor area to go on a  
mini-beast hunt. There is a 
whole world beneath our feet! 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Lord, 
We thank you for our physical health and that we can run around  

and enjoy ourselves at play and lunchtimes.  Father help us to show  

empathy towards others as we do not always know of the worries  

they may be carrying. Teach us to be brave and share our problems  

with those that can help and be of support. Guide us in being  

good listeners and trustworthy friends. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May we show care towards each other and in doing  
so improve the mental health of the wonderful children  

and adults at Holy Trinity.  
Amen  

 



Bunny Class Needs to improve 86% 

Badger Class Needs to improve 87% 

Puma Class Good 92% 

Gazelle Class Needs to improve 84% 

Lion Class Good 92% 

Meerkat Class Good 91% 

Cheetah Class Good 91% 

Panther Class Good 91% 

Lynx Class Good 93% 

Jaguar Class Good 91% 

Leopard Class Needs to improve 88% 

Tiger Class Needs to improve 85% 

Holy Trinity Punctuality News  

Our registers close at 9am every day.  

Online Safety and Technology Newsflash 
 

Fifa Gaming Scams 
 

There is a lot of buzz amongst the Key stage 2 children about 

the new Fifa game coming soon.   
This is a good time to discuss gameplay and the  
resulting emotions with children.  It's easy for gaming to get 

out of hand: the excitement, the fun and the socialisation. I 
would recommend parents and carers read this excellent  

article by Andy Robertson: 
 

https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/expert-opinion/what-to-do-
if-gaming-gets-out-of-hand/ 

 
It is a good idea for parents and children to agree a time-limit for 
gaming as well as whether the child should be  

talking to other players on live services.  

If they are talking with strangers while playing, do they know the 
risks and how to mitigate these?  

 

https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/expert-opinion/what-to-do-if-gaming-gets-out-of-hand/
https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/expert-opinion/what-to-do-if-gaming-gets-out-of-hand/




SEND October Half-Term Boot Camp 
@CEFLyncx  



FREE half term programme 
 

ROUTES: a one week drama project for 8-11 year olds  

 
Activities include: 

 
 Confidence improvement 
 Learning new Drama skills 
 Enhance speaking and listening skills 
 Make new friends 
 Engaging in new and exciting experience 

 
 
Dates: Monday 25th October - Friday 30th October  
 

Time: 9am – 1pm  
 
(free breakfast, hot lunch and snacks each day) 
 

Location: Omnibus Theatre, 1 Clapham Common Northside, SW4 
0QW. 
 
Final performance: Friday 30th October at 1PM.  
 
Friends and family are invited to watch the play your child 
has created over the week, followed by tea party in the Café. 

 
Places are limited & only on a first come first serve basis. 
 
To book a place please email:  
felicity.paterson@omnibus-clapham.org 
 
For more information please call Felicity on 07981 098072.  

mailto:practitioner@omnibus-clapham.org


 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 Friday 22nd October - End of Autumn Term 1 
 

 Monday 1st November - Beginning of Autumn Term 2 
 
 Wednesday 3rd November - International Day 
 
 Monday 22nd and Tuesday 23rd November - Parents’ Evening 
 

 Monday 13th December @ 9.30am - Reception Nativity Performance 
 
 Wednesday 15th December @ 9.30am - Years 1 - 6 Christmas Performance 

 Term Start Date Finish Date 
Autumn One 

(2021) 
Thursday 2nd September 

Wednesday 1st September - INSET Day 
Friday 22nd October 

  

Half-Term Monday 25th October Friday 29th October 

Autumn Two Monday 1st November Thursday 16th December 
Friday 17th December - INSET Day 

Christmas Holiday Monday 20th December Sunday 2nd January 2022 

Spring One 
(2022) 

Thursday 6th  January 
Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th January 

INSET Days 

Friday 11th February 

Half-Term Monday 14th February Friday 18th February 

Spring Two Monday 21st  February Friday 1st April 

Easter Holiday Monday 4th April Monday 18th April 

Summer One Tuesday 19th April Friday 27th May 

Bank Holiday Monday 2nd May   

Half-Term Monday 30th May Friday 3rd June 

 
Summer Two 

 
Monday 6th June 

Wednesday 20th July 
Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd July 

INSET Days 
 

Summer Holiday     


